Info

From: Nichol, Emily (EC) <emily.nichol@canada.ca>

Sent: March-11-19 2:24 PM

To: Info

Cc: EE Nord RPN NU / EA North PNR NU (EC); Summerfield, Bradley (EC); Williston, Georgina (EC);
Pawley, Kim (AADNC/AANDC)

Subject: RE: Invitation for Comment on NIRB Draft Rules of Procedure and Draft Standard IS Guidelines

Good afternoon,

Environment and Climate Change Canada has reviewed the NIRB’s Draft Rules of Procedure and Draft Standard IS
Guidelines and has no comments at this time.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards,

Emily Nichol

Environmental Assessment Coordinator

Environment and Climate Change Canada/Government of Canada
emily.nichol@canada.ca / 867-669-4732

Coordonnatrice de |'évaluation environnementale
Environnement et Changement climatique Canada/ Gouvernement du Canada
emily.nichol@canada.ca / 867-669-4732

From: NIRB Enterprise Management System [mailto:noreply@nirb.ca]
Sent: December 6, 2018 5:05 PM
To: info@nirb.ca

Subject: Invitation for Comment on NIRB Draft Rules of Procedure and Draft Standard IS Guidelines

Dear Nunavut-Wide Distribution List:

Pursuant to Section 12.2.23 of the Agreement between the Inuit of the Nunavut Settlement Area and Her
Majesty the Queen in right of Canada (Nunavut Agreement) and s. 38 of the Nunavut Planning and Project
Assessment Act, S.C. 2013, c. 14, s. 2 (NuPPAA) the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) is releasing for
consultation Draft Rules of Procedure and Draft Standard Impact Statement (IS) Guidelines. By way of this
correspondence the NIRB is inviting interested parties to provide comments on the draft documents by March
15, 2019.

The Draft Rules of Procedure and the Draft Standard IS Guidelines can each be accessed from the NIRB’s
website in English, Inuktitut, Inuinnagtun and French at www.nirb.ca/rules-of-procedure.

If you have any questions or wish to follow up with respect to directed engagement opportunities with the
NIRB in support of this initiative, please contact the NIRB’s Executive Director, Ryan Barry directly at (867)
983-4608 or rbarry@nirb.ca.

Best regards,



Cassel Kapolak
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0O
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca



